
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

       

Dear Kindred Saints, 
 
 Rally Sunday was spectacular!  

We blessed our children as they 

began a new school year. We 
blessed our confirmation youth as 

they began confirmation. The 

newly remodeled Parish Education 
building looks magnificent. Thank 

you to everyone for making this 

possible. We are indeed blessed to 

be a blessing! And I am so blessed 
to be here with you! 

 Bible Adventure for third 

grade students and their parents 
will be on October 6, 13 and 20 at 

1:00PM in the Fellowship Hall. 

The preschoolers and third graders 
will receive their very own Bibles 

during worship on Bible Sunday 

October 20.  So please join us in 

celebrating and praying for these 
youth and their parents! 

 October 27 is Reformation 

Sunday as well as Affirmation of 
Baptism, AKA Confirmation.  

Please remember to wear RED for 

worship at 10AM. 

 On the eve of All Saint's Day, 
October 31, 1517, Martin Luther, a 

German theology professor at 

Wittenberg University in Germany, 
published The Ninety-Five Theses 

and, according to university 

custom, posted them on the door of 
the Castle Church of Wittenberg.  

Thanks to the invention of the 

printing press, copies of Lutherôs 

Theses spread throughout Europe.  

 Among other arguments, 
Luther strongly disputed the 

claim that forgiveness of sin and 

freedom from God's punishment 

could be purchased with money.    
Luther's intention was to start a 

conversation. Instead, it sparked a 

violent controversy! Pope Leo X 
was furious and demanded Luther 

recant. Luther refused saying, 

"Here I stand. I can do no other."  
Luther and the other 

reformers such as John Calvin  

were called "Protestants" because 

they "Protested." Eventually 
Luther and all his followers were 

kicked out of the Roman Catholic 

Church by the Pope. To add insult 
to injury, they were mockingly 

referred to as "Lutherans," a label 

Luther himself rejected.  But it 
stuck...to this day.  

Luther passionately believed 

the Bible should be in the 

language of the people so they 
could read it and understand it. I 

invite you to join the Adult Bible 

Study as they explore the book of 
1 Peter on Sunday mornings at 

8:45 in the large conference room 

on the second level of the parish 

education building. Be 
transformed by the renewal of 

your mind as you dwell in Godôs 

Word!  
 
Grace and peace, 
Pastor Andrew Schlecht  
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PRESCHOOL & 3RD GRADE 
BIBLES 

Preschool children and 3rd Graders will receive 

Bibles on Bible Sunday, October 20, during the 

worship service at 10:00 AM. Bible Adventure 

Classes for 3rd grade students and parents will 

be held on October 6, 13 & 20 at 1 PM with 

Pastor Andrew. Students and parents are invited 

to attend all three sessions. Please contact Pastor 

Andrew with any questions. 

 

St. Maurice Catholic Church 

5313 165 Ave SE, Kindred 

 

Annual Turkey Dinner  

October 13, 2019 

11:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 

  

$10.00 adults $5.00 ages 4-10 

 Take-out dinners - $11.00 

 Call 428-3094 to order.                

CONFIRMATION SERVICE 
Confirmation will be held on Reformation 

Sunday, October 27th. 

 

Young members of Kindred Lutheran Church 

will be affirming their baptism into Christ's 

death: Jack Ilvedson, Kylee Greuel, Makenzie 

Torgerson, Olivia Matthys, Kacie Burner, 

Kaydence Streyle. They welcome you to join in 

the celebration of this important event as they 

publicly profess their faith. 

 

Confirmation students and their families are also 

invited to a special celebration dinner on 

Saturday, October 26 @ 6:00 PM at KLC.   

 

 

Kindred 
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2019 

JOURNEY TO THE HOLY LAND 
Join Pastor Andrew on a journey of the Holy 

Land on September 4-14, 2020! The trip is 

organized by Good Shepherd Travel. Cost is 

$3,790 from MSP including roundtrip airfare, 

hotels, and meals. Please contact Pastor Andrew 

for more detailed information.  

 

  

 

 



 

OCTOBER 

BAPTISMAL BIRTHDAYS 

Name Date Name Date 

Ainsley Hildebrand 10/02 Kylee Greuel 10/19 

Janet Kub 10/05 Christina Greuel 10/19 

Hannah Lundquist 10/08 
Bonnie Renschler-

Greuel 
10/19 

Sally Erickson 10/09 Dallas Brandt 10/20 

Zachary Kvamme 10/10 Kelly Engstrom 10/20 

Owen Zick 10/04 Dustin Hage 10/21 

Justin Fiesel 10/12 Jennifer Wolsky 10/22 

Darin Nesemeier 10/13 Nancy Holf 10/24 

Tanner Thompson 10/13 Carol Lahren 10/25 

Brandon Kub 10/14 Sandra Olsgard 10/26 

Jackson Hage 10/14 Sharlene Mattson 10/26 

Teaghan Teberg 10/14 Amy Thilmony 10/29 

Elizabeth Engstrom 10/14 Angela Twite 10/29 

Brantley Ernst 10/18 Joe Brown 10/31 

Norma Otterson 10/18 Joshua Brown 10/31 
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BAPTISM 

Jesus tells Nicodemus, ñVery truly I tell you, no 

one can see the kingdom of God unless they are 

born againé. Very truly I tell you, no one can 

enter the Kingdom of God unless they are born 

of water and the Spirit.  Flesh gives birth to 

flesh, but the Spirit gives birth to spiritò (John 

3:3,5-6).  As Christians, our baptismal birthday 

is more important than our birthday!  ñI am 

baptized!ò  Baptism makes all the difference! 
 

We wanted to extend a huge THANK YOU to all of the Parish Ed Members & 

volunteers for all of their work on getting the Parish Ed space completed and back 

together.  Your hard work, long hours and time spent has not gone unnoticed. 
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SOMETIMES ITõS HARD  
TO ASK FOR HELP 

Weôre brought up to be strong, self-sufficient, 

independent people. We tend to think that if 

we ask for help, it is a sign of weakness. So 

we try to keep our struggles hidden, stuffed 

deep inside. However, thatôs not Godôs plan. 

Galatians 6:2 says, ñBear one another's 

burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ.ò God 

wants us to care for othersðand allow others 

to care for us in our time of need. 

If youôre sad or struggling inside, donôt suffer 

alone. Ask for help. Weôve got a team of 

Stephen Ministers who are ready to listen, 

care, encourage, pray, and help you through a 

tough time. (Itôs confidential too!) To learn 

more about what Stephen Ministry can do for 

you, talk to one of our Stephen Leader 

Vallorie Schlecht (428-9187) or Dona Schock 

(361-2824). Our Stephen Ministers are there 

to care! 
 

CHURCHES UNITED FOR THE 
HOMELESS 

Kindred Lutheran Church prepares, cooks and serves 

dinner at Churches United for the Homeless in 

Moorhead, MN, on the third Friday of every month  
from 4PM to 7:15PM. Typically a team of 4 to 5 

adults and youth work together to help serve 100 or 

more adults and children at the shelter. Volunteers 

needed! In 2013 alone, Churches United for the 
Homeless served 121,000 meals! If you would like to 

volunteer please go to the KLC website, use the 

church App or contact the church office. 
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            2019-2020 Sunday School Music Dates to Sing in Church 

 
Primary Music     Secondary Music  

(Pre K ï 1st Grade)   (2nd Grade ï 6th Grade) 
October 27th     October 13th      

November 10th    November 10th    

 



 JULY AND AUGUST MEETING MUNITES 
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A little bit about Mallory in her own words: 
... I grew up in Bismarck, ND where I was a 3 and 4 sport athlete from 4th grade to my senior 
year, my parents still live in Bismarck so I try and get back to visit them as much as I can, because 
I absolutely love it there!  I moved to Fargo to attend college at NDSU in 2002 and I have a 
degree in Business Administration and Management.  Prior to coming to work for KLC, I worked 
at Hornbacher's as a Customer Service Manager, Archway (a vendor of Microsoft) for 8 years, 
and most recently at Peterson Farms Seed as their Accounts Payable Lead. 
 
In my spare time I run my t-shirt business and boutique both online and in Casselton.  I never 
thought I would own a clothing business, I simply wanted some shirts that said #ndtough, and it 
kind of took off from there.  I love to be both busy and create things, so this has worked out 
well.  In addition to turning every room in our home into a place to store things for the store, you 
will catch my husband Kris and I playing rock paper scissors to see which one of us gets to go to 
the Bison games with our football obsessed 7 year son, Kallahan!   
 
Speaking of Kris, he and I built our home ourselves just over 7 years ago in Casselton (go Squirrels 

)  He keeps very busy as well.  As an RN he runs the DaVita Dialysis clinics in Fargo, Dilworth 
and Aberdeen and will never say no to anyone needing advice on a car issue, health issue or how 
to fix or build something.  Together Kris and I have one amazing son, Kallahan who just turned 7 
on September 28th and is a 1st grader at Central Cass.  Our little lefty loves everything Carson 
Wentz, Football, Baseball, and a newly found hobby of fishing. You will catch him wearing crazy 
colored high socks and shorts just about every day! 
 
I am so excited for this opportunity and cannot want to meet all of you.  Swing by my office and 
say hello, I will make sure to have coffee and snacks waiting! 
 

You may have heard by now that we have 
hired a new Administrative Assistant, 

Mallory Vorwerk.  Mallory started with us 
on September 23rd and has been working 
closely with Emily and Lisa to quickly get 

up to speed. 


